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SUMMARY
Revises and clarifies circumstances in which individuals, including public officials and elected public
officials, must register with Oregon Government Ethics Commission and file lobbyist registration
statement. Specifically exempts individuals who are not lobbyists and who meet with legislator in
personal capacity from requirement to register or file statement.
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